
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 26th September 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who has already completed our ‘Young Voices’ invitation. 
This year marks 30 years of this amazing event, which is the largest children’s 
choir in the world! There is still a little time to sign your child up if you wish; 
follow this link to express your interest. This will be the very first time our school 
has participated in this celebration of song and community, and I know that staff 
and pupils alike are very much looking forward to it. 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 
were won by York! 

  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

Parking 
It is with regret that I am again highlighting 
the importance of parking safely outside of 
the school. Under no circumstances should 
parents park in the ‘turning circle’ in the 
road, as it creates a very dangerous situation 
for our families. I will be liaising with the 
local Police for advice on how to ensure the 
safety of all of the children as All Saints. 

 
 

Class Dojo Awards 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfieq5Y9KoDKzlz0FwKthJSQH2CHx-0BBPTiKfQbiu19Cm_rg/viewform


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date  Event 

Friday 3rd October  Rock up and Read (8.30am) 

Monday 6th October Y5/6 girls football event at Stafford Town FC (12.30 – 3.30pm) 

Tuesday 7th October  Parent meetings (3.30 – 5pm) 

Tuesday 7th October  Harvest service in church (Reception – Y6 pupils) 

Wednesday 8th October Parent meetings (3.30 – 4.20pm) 

Monday 13th October Y3/4 boys football event at Stafford Town FC (9.30-12pm) 

Monday 13th October Y3/4 girls football event Stafford Town FC (12.30-3.30pm) 

Friday 24th October  Half term 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

Class 2 have been exploring the juices 
of different fruits, ready for designing 

their very own fruit smoothie.  

 

 

 

We are collecting non-perishable items of food (cans, packets etc) 
for our harvest festival. Please drop off donations at the school 
office. We will be donating to Rising Brook food bank. 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/

